New UDIA (Qld) Board Appointment
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2016 brings the changing of the guard for the UDIA (Qld) Board. After more than 6 years as secretary
and over a decade sitting on several committees, David Nicholls has stepped down from his position.
David'’s contribution to the re-engineering of the organisation to deal with the issues its faced over the
last decade has been significant. Read more about David’s contribution.

Taking David’s place as secretary is HopgoodGanim Partner, Sarah Macoun. Sarah has been involved
with the UDIA (QId) for a number of years through her position as Chair of the Planning and
Environment Committee and as an active member.

We look forward to continuing our close relationship with the UDIA (Qld) and their work in the
property development industry.

01 February 2017
Previous article Next article



https://hopgoodganim-staging.opis.brightlabs.com.au/page/people/david-nicholls/
https://hopgoodganim-staging.opis.brightlabs.com.au/page/people/sarah-macoun/

